
 

 

Compassion Trust Wisdom Fellowship Friendship Peace 

 

This week in Year 3  
 

Monday 10th March 2025 
 

English: This week we will begin to use the notes that we took on Shakespeare to plan our own report. 
 

 

Maths: We will continue our work to find complements to 100 and then look at how we can estimate our 
addition and subtraction answers. 
Later in the week we will continue to interpret and draw bar charts.  
 

 

Homework: 
The homework sent out on Friday consisted of a Maths worksheet on bar charts and an English activity on 
the new words that Shakespeare created. This homework should be handed in on Wednesday 19th March. 
If, due to exceptional circumstances, this homework is likely to be late, please let us know as soon as 
possible. Ten minutes reading and 5-10 minutes times tables and number bond practice should also form 
part of your child’s daily routine. 

 

Spellings:    
In the test on Wednesday 12th March most children will be tested on words with the short /u/ spelt ou: 
young, touch, double, trouble, country, courage, rough, tough, cousin, enough.  
New spellings will be sent out after the test. These will be words with the er, ed, ing  suffix:  
gardener, gardening, limited, limiting, offering, offered, benefited, benefiting, focused, focusing. The new 
words will be tested on Wednesday 19th March. 
 

Other Matters: 

• Swimming lessons continue this week and next. Please remember your child’s swimming costume, 
hat and towel.  

• On Tuesday Y3 are going to Chertsey Museum to learn about the Ancient Greeks. Please remember 
a packed lunch (unless pre-ordered from Caterlink) and a drink. If you provide a refillable water 
bottle, we should be able to refill these. A waterproof coat should also be worn.  

• This week is Science week and we will be aiming to do at least one science activity a day with the 
exception of Tuesday when we are out on our school trip. Look out for the pictures on the website. 
 

 


